COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Milwaukee County

June 16, 2015

County Executive Christopher Abele Milwaukee County Courthouse

Hand Delivered

Dear Executive Abele:

On June 15, 2015, the Economic and Community Development (ECD) Committee placed the Park East RFP on lay over to the July meeting to be held on July 20, 2015. The Committee members asked that you be present at the committee and that this request be made in writing which is the formal purpose of this letter.

The Undersigned ECD members formally request your presence at the July 20, 2015 meeting at 9:00 a.m. in the board committee room. Thank you for your courtesy in this regard. As Chair of the committee, I promise that you will be treated with great respect and courtesy.

Sincerely, ECD members:

Addition	Patricia Jursit, Chair, Dist. 8	Martin Weddle, Vice Chair, Dist. 5
James Schmitt, Dist. 6	Willie Johnson, Jr, Dist. 13	
Steve Taylor, Dist. 9	Khalif Rainey, Dist. 2	
Sypreme Moore Omokunde, Dist. 10		

Members of the County Board in Support of the ECD request: (Sign and Print name with Dist. Number) Jr. Supervisor 16th Dist.

The Undersigned received the hand delivered, original of the attached photocopy on this 25th day of June, 2015.

This document was signed in the Original by 15 county supervisors pursuant to a request of the Economic Development Committee (ECD) members to formally request that County Executive Chis Abele appear before the ECD committee at the next regular committee meeting in July, 2015 for discussion of the Park East Sale and related Option requirements surrounding the Bucks Arena transaction.